
 

 

HOLLIS RECREATION COMMISSION 
 

April 3, 2019 
 

Attendees:  Brian Bumpus, Robbin Dunn, Riley O’Brien, Jason Bridgeo, 
Dave Belanger, Jake Balfour 
 
Guests:  Mark Post, Agriculture committee, Joe Garruba 
 
MOTION by Dave Belanger to accept the March minutes as written, 2nd by 
Riley O’Brien. 
APPROVED 
 
Brian Bumpus is the new recreation director in Hollis and introduced 
himself to the board. 
 
Baseball presented their request to upgrade the batting cages at 
Waugaman to the selectmen and the request was approved. 
 
New Rectangular Field: Dave Belanger called the Hollis Equestrian Club to 
see if they were interested in moving the horse ring.  Dave will meet with 
their group at their next meeting to see if they are interested.  
 
The town is looking for a place to re-construct the Cooper’s Shed.  Dave 
asked Meridian to lay out a field and/or the horse ring, and/or the Cooper’s 
Shed.   
Dave talked to the trails committee, and Sherry recommended he talks to 1. 
Conservation, 2. Equestrians, 3. Trails. 
 
Water source at HBHS is slim.  Do not want to compromise the other wells 
to water a field at HBHS.  Could be up to $500,000.00 for a well.   
There is bedrock and sediment at DPW.  Might be able to get a well there.  
Could also pump into a tank and then water from the tank.   
Stefanowicz has water.  
Need Meridian to add parking and horse ring to plan proposal.   
 
Fields:  Lacrosse has started on field.  Hardy South is still wet.  Hardy 
North will have irrigation started on 4/9/19.  Fields will be carefully 
monitored with spring weather.   



 

 

Porta Potty’s are out.  Spaulding Outdoor will be starting the week of 4/8/19 
to work on the fields.   
 
Requests:  1.Have a request to provide summer dance classes at Nichols.  
Will need a certificate of insurance.  Need to know what kind of space she 
will need for summer classes.   
2.  Request for Sand Volleyball courts.  Need to have a proposal and meet 
with the recreation committee and the selectmen.  Will look at the open 
space to the right of Waugaman Field.  How many courts?  We would 
recommend two to start and see if there is room for four in total.   
 
Open Seat on the Recreation Commission.  Need one more person.  
Please contact the rec. commission or a selectmen if interested in joining 
us.   
 
Rec. Facebook Page- still need to add Riley and Brian and Jake as 
admin’s. 
 
MOTION to adjourn by Riley O’Brien, 2nd by Jake Balfour. 
APPROVED 
 
Then meeting was closed at 8:20pm. 
 
Submitted by Robbin Dunn 


